
Memo 
 
Date: April 29, 2019 

To: Priests, Deacons, Brothers, Sisters, Principals, Parish and School Staff 

From: Nichole Golden, Editor, The Georgia Bulletin 

Re: Congratulatory Ads for Archbishop Gregory  

The Georgia Bulletin is accepting words of congratulations, thank you notes 
and best wishes ads for Archbishop Gregory as he prepares to serve the 
Archdiocese of Washington.  

The ads will be in the May 30 issue, which will also include coverage of 
Archbishop Gregory’s installation. Deadline for ads is noon on Thursday, May 
23. 

Please share this information in your bulletins and newsletters. A sample 
announcement is below. 

For more information, please contact Tom Aisthorpe, Advertising Manager, at 
taisthorpe@georgiabulletin.org or call 404-920-7441. 

Sample Announcement 
The Georgia Bulletin is accepting words of congratulations, thank you notes 
and best wishes ads for Archbishop Gregory as he prepares to be installed as 
the seventh archbishop for the Archdiocese of Washington. The ads will be in 
the May 30 issue of The Georgia Bulletin. Deadline for ads is noon on 
Thursday, May 23. For more information, please contact Tom Aisthorpe at 
taisthorpe@georgiabulletin.org or call 404-920-7441. 
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